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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS28076 / H0043

Consistent with the Governor's Red Tape Reduction Act, this bill seeks to eliminate inactive provisions of
law. The legislation eliminates outdated and obsolete sections of Idaho Code related to water right delivery
calls. The procedures outlined in these sections are obsolete since the adoption of the Rules for Conjunctive
Management of Surface and Ground Water Resources (IDAPA 37.03.11).

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation has no fiscal impact as its only purpose is to remove obsolete sections of Idaho Code.

Contact:
Shelley Keen
Department of Water Resources
(208) 287-4947

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18). '

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note Bill SOP/FN INTRODUCED: 01/26/2021, 8:17 AM




Exhibit
M





















Exhibit
N














